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Another
Homecoming
Mlr Press
A terrifying
1930s ghost
story set in
the haunting
wilderness of

the far north.
January 1937.
Clouds of war
are gathering
over a
fogbound
London.
Twenty-eight
year old Jack
is poor,
lonely and
desperate to
change his
life. So when
he's offered

the chance to
join an
Arctic
expedition,
he jumps at
it. Spirits
are high as
the ship
leaves
Norway: five
men and eight
huskies,
crossing the
Barents Sea
by the light
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of the
midnight sun.
At last they
reach the
remote,
uninhabited
bay where
they will
camp for the
next year.
Gruhuken. But
the Arctic
summer is
brief. As
night returns
to claim the
land, Jack
feels a
creeping
unease. One
by one, his
companions
are forced to
leave. He
faces a stark
choice. Stay
or go. Soon
he will see
the last of
the sun, as

the polar
night engulfs
the camp in
months of
darkness.
Soon he will
reach the
point of no
return - when
the sea will
freeze,
making escape
impossible.
And Gruhuken
is not
uninhabited.
Jack is not
alone.
Something
walks there
in the
dark...
In the Woods
Central Avenue
Publishing
SEAL Spencer
and rogue CIA
agent Drago
reunite to track
and kill a
notorious

terrorist. Can they
complete the
mission without
strangling each
other... or giving
in to their
attraction?
The Death of
Expertise Vintage
“A fresh and vital
new voice in roman
ce.”—Entertainment
Weekly From
award-winning
author Adriana
Herrera comes a
novel hailed as one
of Entertainment
Weekly’s 10 Best
Romance Novels of
2019 and a TODAY
Show Hot Summer
Read. No one ever
said big dreams
come easy For
Nesto Vasquez,
moving his Afro-
Caribbean food
truck from New
York City to the
wilds of Upstate
New York is a huge
gamble. If it works?
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He’ll be a big fish in
a little pond. If it
doesn’t? He’ll have
to give up the hustle
and return to the
day job he hates.
He’s got six months
to make it
happen—the last
thing he needs is a
distraction. Jude
Fuller is proud of
the life he’s built on
the banks of
Cayuga Lake. He
has a job he loves
and good friends.
It’s safe. It’s quiet.
And it’s damn
lonely. Until he tries
Ithaca’s most-
talked-about new
lunch spot and
works up the
courage to flirt with
the handsome
owner. Soon he
can’t get enough—of
Nesto’s food or of
Nesto. For the first
time in his life, Jude
can finally taste the
kind of happiness

that’s always been
just out of reach. An
opportunity too
good to pass up
could mean a way
to stay together and
an incredible future
for them both...if
Nesto can
remember
happiness isn’t
always measured
by business
success. And if
Jude can overcome
his past and trust
his man will never
let him down.
Dreamers Book 1:
American Dreamer
Book 2: American
Fairytale Book 3:
American Love
Story Book 4:
American
Sweethearts Book
5: American
Christmas
Were-Geeks Save
Wisconsin Dado
Publishing
If he had been with

me everything
would have been
different... I wasn't
with Finn on that
August night. But I
should've been. It
was raining, of
course. And he and
Sylvie were arguing
as he drove down
the slick road. No
one ever says what
they were arguing
about. Other
people think it's not
important. They do
not know there is
another story. The
story that lurks
between the facts.
What they do not
know—the cause of
the argument—is
crucial. So let me
tell you...
Dirty Shorts
Volume One
Simon and
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Schuster
"In the early
1990s, a small
group of "AIDS
denialists,"
including a
University of
California
professor named
Peter Duesberg,
argued against
virtually the entire
medical
establishment's
consensus that the
human
immunodeficiency
virus (HIV) was
the cause of
Acquired Immune
Deficiency
Syndrome.
Science thrives on
such
counterintuitive
challenges, but
there was no
evidence for

Duesberg's beliefs,
which turned out
to be baseless.
Once researchers
found HIV,
doctors and public
health officials
were able to save
countless lives
through measures
aimed at
preventing its
transmission"--
A Gay Romance
Lulu.com
Twenty years after
witnessing the
violent
disappearances of
two companions
from their small
Dublin suburb,
detective Rob Ryan
investigates a
chillingly similar
murder that takes
place in the same
wooded area, a case
that forces him to

piece together his
traumatic memories.
Now a Major
Motion Picture
Dreamspinner
Press
Aiden Fisher does
well as a New
York artist. In
fact, he's known
among the art
elite for being the
man to watch.
That doesn't keep
his critics from
arguing that his
work lacks
personality or
emotion. Of
course, his life
doesn't have much
of that either.
While perusing a
dating site that
connects urban
gay men to their
rural counterparts,
Aiden comes
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across a profile of a
Washington state
rancher. The
silhouetted picture
and matter-of-fact
language trigger
his inspiration and
spin him into a
creative journey
that ends with a
collection that
surpasses
perfection. After
his collection sells
to a prestigious
buyer, Aiden feels
he has no choice
but to meet and
thank his muse.
Little does he
know the journey
to the rugged
mountains of
Southeast
Washington could
change his life
forever. Devin
Pearce is tall, built

and remarkably
handsome, all of
which is
accentuated with
the personality of
an angry bear.
When he first
comes upon Aiden,
he can't see past
his anger -- this
stranger is here
because his nosy
housekeeper set up
that damned
profile. But Aiden
isn't a typical
stranger, not only
does this man have
the looks but he
has a work ethic
Devin has seldom
seen in another
man. Sure, Devin
wants love, but
experience has
taught him to be
leery. Can he trust
his instinct that

Aiden is an
extraordinary
person, or will he
let the tragedy of
past relationships
get in his way? The
fire between them
burns hot, but they
are truly opposites.
Only the fates
know if they are
brave enough to
overcome their
differences and
build the
relationship they
both dream of.
Book of Rhymes
Carina Press
"[A] warmly
appealing
romance."
—BookPage What
happens when the
search for the
perfect date goes
perfectly wrong?
Declan has
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commitment issues.
He’s been an
office temp for
literally years now,
and his friends
delight in telling
people that he left
his last boyfriend
at the altar. And
that’s all true.
But he’s starting
to think it’s time
to start working on
his issues. Maybe.
When Declan
meets Sidney—a
popular nonbinary
YouTuber with an
advice show—an
opportunity
presents itself: as
part of The Love
Study, Declan will
go on a series of
dates arranged by
Sidney and report
back on how the
date went in the

next episode. The
dates are⋯sort of
blah. It’s not
Sidney’s fault;
the folks
participating are
(mostly) great
people, but
there’s no
chemistry there.
Maybe Declan’s
just broken. Or
maybe the
problem is that the
only person he’s
feeling chemistry
with is Sidney.
Carina Adores is
home to romantic
love stories where
LGBTQ+
characters find
their happily-ever-
afters. The Love
Study Book 1: The
Love Study Book
2: The Hate
Project Book 3:

The Life Revamp
Also by Kris
Ripper: Book
Boyfriend
His Excellency
Harper Collins
Casey Preston is the
guy with the plan.
The list-maker. The
one who
micromanages his
own
life.Spontaneously
offering to be his
best friend's fake
boyfriend to get
Ethan's annoying
team captain off his
back?That's not
thinking things
through. It's not
even smart given
Casey's been
fighting his feelings
for Ethan for
years.Ethan Rain
just wants to play
hockey and get his
college degree.
Adding a fake
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boyfriend to the
mix? He doesn't
need that
complication.If
Casey were his real
boyfriend, though?
If he got to keep
Casey forever? Now
we're talking.But
what if Casey
doesn't want to be
kept?
The Stellenbosch
Mafia
Dreamspinner
Press
A Portland baker
hopes to be more
than a rebound
when his dream
guy is suddenly
single in this gay
romance novella
by the author of
Served Hot. From
its famous coffee
to the
mouthwatering
fare at its cafés,

restaurants, and
bakeries, Portland,
Oregon, has a lot
to whet the
appetite, including
the hard-working
men who serve it
all up—hot, fresh,
and ready to
go—with no
reservations . . .
Vic Degrassi is a
baker on the rise,
and it's all thanks
to his rare ability
to make—and
keep—his New
Year's resolutions.
Whether it's losing
weight, giving up
smoking, or
graduating from
culinary school,
Vic goes after what
he wants—and
gets it. This year?
He wants Robin
Dawson, the sweet-

hearted hottie who
volunteers with
him at the local
homeless shelter.
When he learns
that Robin is
suddenly single
after being
unceremoniously
dumped, Vic is
more than happy
to offer a shoulder
to cry on—or at
least a fresh-baked
pastry to bite into.
But it's been a long
time since Vic's
gone on a date,
and he's nervous
about risking his
friendship with
Robin. So when
their flirtation
turns into a steamy
night together, Vic
and Robin have to
figure out if they're
friends with
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benefits or lovers in
the making, and if
Robin is ready for
something more
than just a
rebound. There's
only one way to
find out: turn up
the heat . . . Praise
for the Portland
Heat series
“Tremendously
charming and
sexy.” —RT
Book Reviews on
Served Hot “A
really enjoyable
story.” —Joyfully
Jay on Baked
Fresh
“Sometimes an
author just gets
everything right . .
. Absolutely
perfect.”
—Guilty Pleasures
Book Reviews on
Delivered Fast

Aiden Inspired Soho
Press
The incredible story
of the man behind
TOMS Shoes and
One for One, the
revolutionary
business model that
marries fun, profit,
and social good.
“A creative and
open-hearted
business model for
our times.”—The
Wall Street Journal
Why this book is for
you: ‧ You’re
ready to make a
difference in the
world—through
your own start-up
business, a
nonprofit
organization, or a
new project that
you create within
your current job. ‧
You want to love
your work, work for
what you love, and

have a positive
impact on the
world—all at the
same time. ‧
You’re inspired by
charity: water,
method, and FEED
Projects and want to
learn how these
organizations got
their start. ‧
You’re curious
about how someone
who never made a
pair of shoes,
attended fashion
school, or worked in
retail created one of
the fastest-growing
footwear companies
in the world by
giving shoes away.
‧ You’re looking
for a new model of
success to share with
your children,
students, co-
workers, and
members of your
community.
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You’re ready to
start something that
matters.
The New Sultan
Sourcebooks, Inc.
Gripping, thrilling,
unputdownable
suspense. In the
middle of the desert
a couple are pinned
down by a ruthless
sniper "Heart-
stoppingly tense,
this is a brilliant
page-turning
thriller." Chris
Child "Gripping
and beautifully
written, with sharp
dialogue and a real
feel for the desert
landscape. I
couldn't stop
reading it." Beth
Boyd "A
remarkable debut
novel, the couple
are realistic, and the
killer dark,
dangerous, and

sometimes very
funny." Ann
Abrams "An
intelligent thriller as
unstoppable and
exacting as its
villain, with heroes
who are human and
engaging. Riveting."
T.J. Brearton (best-
selling author of
Habit) James and
Elle Eversman are a
young couple
travelling through
the Mojave desert
on their way to a
new life. When their
car mysteriously
breaks down they
are stranded in the
middle of nowhere
without much water
and no cell-phone
reception. A mile
away a deadly
sniper has them in
his cross-hairs. They
are pinned down
behind their broken-

down car,
surrounded by open
ground in all
directions. There's
nowhere to run and
no one to help them.
How can they
possibly survive?
With relentless
tension, razor-sharp
prose, and a
surprising dose of
dark humor,
EYESHOT will
keep you gripped till
its stunning
conclusion.
Color Remote
Workman Publishing
Company
An NHL All-Star A
workaholic
entrepreneurOne
irresistibly tempting
opportunityKYLEI
can't believe I let my
best friend talk me
into being auctioned
off for charity. But
when I get a look at
the guy who placed
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the winning bid, I feel
like I'm the one who
snagged the top
prize.AUSTINI didn't
get to where I am by
letting opportunities
slip through my
fingers. When I learn
that Kyle Pressgrove
will be part of the
bachelor auction
taking place during
All-Star weekend,
that's the kind of
chance that you grab
ahold of, and I have
no intention of letting
go.With my career on
the line and the
possibility of Kyle
being traded to a
team half-way across
the country, things
between us might be
over before they've
even begun. I'd give
anything to keep Kyle
in my life, but
everything might not
be enough.
Out of Control
Profile Books

A collection of nine
erotic, yet funny
short stories, all
featuring two men.
These titles were all
released separately
as free stories but
now is your chance
to get them all in
one great bundle.
Stories included are:
Dirty Boys Dirty
Cop Dirty Fighters
Dirty Zero Dirty
Hero Dirty Play
Dirty Drag Dirty
Drag 2 Dirty Drag
Born to Run
Jonathan Ball
Publishers
A perfect and
irresistible idea: A
cookbook filled with
delicious, healthful
recipes created for
everyone on a tight
budget. While
studying food policy
as a master’s
candidate at NYU,
Leanne Brown asked

a simple yet critical
question: How well
can a person eat on
the $4 a day given by
SNAP, the U.S.
government’s
Supplemental
Nutrition Assistance
Program informally
known as food
stamps? The answer is
surprisingly well:
Broiled Tilapia with
Lime, Spicy Pulled
Pork, Green Chile
and Cheddar
Quesadillas,
Vegetable Jambalaya,
Beet and Chickpea
Salad—even desserts
like Coconut
Chocolate Cookies
and Peach Coffee
Cake. In addition to
creating nutritious
recipes that maximize
every ingredient and
use economical
cooking methods, Ms.
Brown gives tips on
shopping; on creating
pantry basics; on
mastering certain

Page 10/14 July, 27 2024

Dirty Boys Ebook Kyle Adams



 

staples—pizza dough,
flour tortillas—and
saucy extras that
make everything taste
better, like spice oil
and tzatziki; and how
to make
fundamentally smart,
healthful food choices.
The idea for Good
and Cheap is already
proving itself. The
author launched a
Kickstarter campaign
to self-publish and
fund the buy one/give
one model. Hundreds
of thousands of
viewers watched her
video and donated
$145,000, and
national media are
paying attention.
Even high-profile
chefs and food writers
have taken note—like
Mark Bittman, who
retweeted the link to
the campaign; Francis
Lam, who called it
“Terrific!”; and
Michael Pollan, who
cited it as a “cool

kickstarter.” In the
same way that TOMS
turned inexpensive,
stylish shoes into a
larger do-good
movement, Good and
Cheap is poised to
become a cookbook
that every food lover
with a conscience will
embrace.
EYESHOT: the
Most Gripping
Suspense Thriller
You Will Ever
Read Hachette
UK
National Bestseller
To this landmark
biography of our
first president,
Joseph J. Ellis
brings the
exacting
scholarship,
shrewd analysis,
and lyric prose
that have made
him one of the

premier historians
of the
Revolutionary era.
Training his lens
on a figure who
sometimes seems
as remote as his
effigy on Mount
Rushmore, Ellis
assesses George
Washington as a
military and
political leader and
a man whose
“statue-like
solidity”
concealed volcanic
energies and
emotions. Here is
the impetuous
young officer
whose miraculous
survival in combat
half-convinced him
that he could not
be killed. Here is
the free-spending
landowner whose
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debts to English
merchants instilled
him with a prickly
resentment of
imperial power.
We see the general
who lost more
battles than he
won and the
reluctant president
who tried to float
above the partisan
feuding of his
cabinet. His
Excellency is a
magnificent work,
indispensable to an
understanding not
only of its subject
but also of the
nation he brought
into being.
Frost Burned St.
Martin's Griffin
About 50km outside
of Cape Town lies
the beautiful town of
Stellenbosch, nestled
against vineyards and

blue mountains that
stretch to the sky.
Here reside some of
South Africa's
wealthiest individuals:
all male, all Afrikaans
– and all stinking
rich. Johann Rupert,
Jannie Mouton,
Markus Jooste and
Christo Weise, to
name a few. Julius
Malema refers to
them scathingly as
'The Stellenbosch
Mafia', the very worst
example of white
monopoly capital. But
who really are these
mega-wealthy
individuals, and what
influence do they
exert not only on
Stellenbosch but more
broadly on South
African society?
Author Pieter du Toit
begins by exploring
the roots of
Stellenbosch, one of
the wealthiest towns
in South Africa and
arguably the cradle of

Afrikanerdom. This is
the birthplace of
apartheid leaders,
intellectuals,
newspaper empires
and more. He then
closely examines this
'club' of billionaires.
Who are they and,
crucially, how are
they connected? What
network of
boardroom
membership, alliances
and family
connections exist?
Who are the 'old
guard' and who are
the 'inkommers', and
what about the
youngsters desperate
to make their mark?
He looks at the
collapse of Steinhoff:
what went wrong, and
whether there are
other companies at
risk of a similar fate.
He examines the
control these men
have over cultural life,
including pulling the
strings in South Africa
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rugby.
Keeping Kyle
Author House
She thinks he's
after her child, but
what he really
wants is⋯ her.
For Melissa Hill, a
relaxing vacation
to Greece
involved not only
sand, but
billionaire Galen
Liakos as well.
Their passion
burned hot and
bright, but when
their love was
threatened and
their differences
became painfully
clear, Melissa
disappeared with
a hastily scribbled
note. Thank you
for a wonderful
vacation⋯ Galen
Liakos is not

merely a
billionaire, he is
the Alpha of the
Liakos pack, and
he is not one to be
denied. Melissa is
his mate, and he
will have her with
him once again.
Non-negotiable.
When he hunts her
down, finding her
heavily pregnant
and struggling to
survive, there is
only one answer.
Galen will have
Melissa in Greece,
in his den, with his
ring on her finger,
and his claiming
bite on her
shoulder!
If He Had Been
with Me
Birkh�user
CIA advisor
Mitch Rapp

returns in Flynn's
fifth book, to battle
terrorism and stop
a Palestinian
assassin from
completing his
mission to ignite
war in the Middle
East. Available in a
tall Premium
Edition.
American Dreamer
Civitas Books
Where can a sexy
alpha cop and the
hottest man on the
planet solve a
murder, save a
fabulous plant, fall in
love, and discover an
endless supply of
lube? Homosapia, of
course, where
absolutely anything
gay is possible. All
American Ram Rage
is a dedicated officer
of the law. He hates
crooked cops,
communicates in
growls, and loves his
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applesauce.But when
the town heartthrob
calls in a stiffie---pun
intended---Ram is
drawn into the web of
a sadistic killer who is
every gay man's
nightmare: a vagina.
The investigation
leads him on a wild
chase involving a sassy
retired stripper, a
strange little town,
and, of course, crazy
hot acrobatic stunts of
an intense sexual
nature with the
gorgeous man at the
center of it all. To
meet Kory Pleyes is to
instantly fall in love.
Literally. However,
Kory has never
returned those feelings
until the moment sexy
alpha cop Ram Rage
comes barging, lights
and sirens, into his
life. Kory's friends
keep popping up
dead, but it's NBD
and provides Kory
with the excuse he

needs to cling to the
one man who doesn't
seem to mind that he's
a slow poke---this pun
also intended. When
the killer threatens the
man he loves, will
Kory be able to
protect him with
nothing but his
average wits and
incredible charm?
Duh! It's Homosapia,
where anything gay is
possible!
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